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CHRISTMAS GREETINGS: 
Happy Holidays, I am the new Area Director for the 
Fellowship of Christian Athletes for the Pee Dee area. I joined 
FCA October 1st and am looking forward to getting around 
to all schools in our area and meeting you as well. We have 
one of the largest areas of responsibility in the state and my 
goal is to complete visiting all schools in our area in the 
first quarter of 2017. Looking ahead, January 1st we will be 
adding additional staff to our Pee Dee team as we welcome 
Daniel Henderson as an Area Representative. 
   Wishing you all a Merry Christmas. John “Bootsie” Griggs 
 

 
 NEW HUDDLES:  

We are very excited to introduce to you our two newest FCA Huddles started 
in the PEE DEE.  

McBee High School - Coach Brandon Tedder began a FCA 7:30 Huddle at 
McBee High School. Brandon had 28 students on October 4th to Kick off the 
new McBee High School FCA Huddle. Congratulation Coach Tedder. 

Hanna-Pamplico – Coach John Gathings began a 1:00 after lunch Huddle at 
Hanna-Pamplico. Coach Gathings had 56 students on December 1st to kick 
off the new Hanna-Pamplico High School Huddle. Congratulation Coach 
Gathings.  

Wow! Congratulations to these two new FCA Huddles. Glory to God! Please 
pray for all of our FCA coaches and students as they lead. 

 IMPACT: 

Needs: 
Anyone willing to become a 
ministry partner to financially 
support the FCA ministry as we 
impact the world for Christ through 
the hearts of Coaches and 
Athletes, please contact me or click 
the underlined link below to join my 
FCA Home Team. 

John Griggs - 944 Fox Hollow Drive, Hartsville SC 29550 – 843-307-1106 - jgriggs@fca.org -  Donation 

We are so blessed to have a great Pee Dee Board of Directors. We 
appreciate their prayerful guidance, leadership and dedication, as we seek to 
build a stronger support of FCA with Coaches, Campuses, Camps, and 
Communities. Pictured right are the Board members as we met at the lovely 
home of Curry and Debbie Dawkins for a wonderful time of fellowship, food 
and devotion during our 2016 Annual FCA Pee Dee Christmas Party 
 

Thank you so much Curry and Debbie for opening your beautiful home for our 
gathering. To all the board members for bringing the delicious covered dishes 
and to Willie McCutchen for providing the wonderful “secret sauce” BBQ 
Chicken. Listed below are our board members: 
 

Willie McCutchen – Chair        Curry Dawkins           Connie Allen               
Jason Brewer                          Jimmy Wilson             Tony Lunsford 
Diane Creveling                       Allen Griffin                Chad Weisbeck 
Kim Turbeville                          Kim Osborne                
Tommy Russo                         Jim McCutchen 
 
 Get Involved with FCA Today 
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